
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Monday, October 14, 2024,  

 
CIRCULAR 

(Notice to All Staff and Students) 
Sub: College Closure on 15th October 2024 Due to Heavy Rain-Reg. 

Ref.No.:1 DHTE/Tech/T6/2023-24 Dt.14.10.2024 
**** 

 This is to inform all staff members, students, and concerned stakeholders that, due to heavy rains 

affecting the Puducherry and Karaikal regions, our college will remain closed on Tuesday, 15th October 

2024. This decision has been made in accordance with the official circular issued by the Directorate of 

Higher & Technical Education, Government of Puducherry, which declares a holiday for all government 

and private colleges in these regions due to adverse weather conditions.  

Further updates, if any, regarding rescheduling of academic activities or important notices will be 

communicated through the official college communication channels.  

Thank you for your attention and cooperation in this regard.  

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 
Copy to: 

1. All concerned 

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 

3. The File 


